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Comments: Dear USFS,

| strongly disagree with the proposed logging and deforestation project planned in the Mt Baker Snoqualmie NF.
This area of protected land is immensely important to the local community. It would be irresponsible for this
project to proceed without all of the necessary impact assessments to be thoroughly examined (EIS, etc).

As a local citizen to Whatcom county | DO NOT APPROVE OR SUPPORT this project.

Please ensure a thorough process is completed and DO NOT ALLOW OUR PUBLIC LAND TO BE sold off to
PRIVATE COMPANIES.



